
Last day term 2 

CRAZY HAIR 

Thank you to everyone who donated on Crazy 

Hair Day. It was a great day and between our 

donations and purchasing of Nona’s doughnuts, 

we managed to raise $600 for the Junior Diabetes 

Research Foundation. Thank you to Rachel and 

Glenn Maher for organising the day and prizes 

and an enormous congratulations to William who 

was the instigator behind the day and bravely 

volunteered to get his curls cut off to help raise 

money! 

The effort put into some of the crazy hairstyles was 

truly amazing! 

 

ZONE CROSS COUNTRY 

Today was our Zone Cross Country. Our school 

hosts this for the Cudgegong PSSA every year. It is 

an enormous amount of work behind the scenes 

for our staff and P&C, but it brings competitors 

and their families from all over our region into our 

town. 

I’d like to thank Mrs D’Ilio for her herculean effort 

of organising the entire day and multiple students 

and schools. 

A huge thank you also to our hardworking P&C 

who ran their food stall on the day, catering for 

100s of runners and their families. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me on 

Jodee.Burcher@det.nsw.edu.au or make an 

appointment by calling the office on 6379 1404. 

Jodee Burcher  

Principal 

 

June 

6th...Zone Cross Country 

7th...Atlantic Ocean assembly item 

10th...Queen’s Birthday Long Weekend 

11th...Bathurst Netball 

12th...Responsible Pet Ownership (Southern 

Ocean) 

20th...Visit from KHS Yr 7 Advisor Mr Vaughan 

21st...Pacific Ocean assembly item 

July 

2nd...Yr 6 Transition Day 

3rd...Yr 6-7 Transition Talk 

5th...Southern Ocean assembly item 

        ARPY Assembly 

From the principal’s desk... 

I n s i d e  t h i s  

i s s u e :  

Class News 2-3 

SRC News 4 

Zone CC 4 

Book Club 4 

Crazy Hair 4 

Going Digital 4 

P&C News 5 

Meal Deal 5 

Reminders 6 

Community News 6 

Dates for your calendar ... 

 

Rylstone Review 
T h u r s d a y ,  6 t h  J u n e  2 0 1 9   T e r m  2 ,  W e e k  6  

 

 

Rylstone Public School …  

where everyone achieves success 



P a g e  2  

 

Around the classrooms… 

Southern Ocean (K-2) 
Kindergarten 

The students had a wonderful time with 

Crazy Hair Day! The creations were 

amazing!! 

Winter has well and truly hit! We have had 

some chilly mornings and thick frosts already 

in our first week of winter. I make sure that I 

am wearing a singlet every day to keep nice 

and warm.  

In Maths, we have been looking at 

‘Multiplication and Division’. We have been 

doing this by sharing objects equally. The 

students make sure that each group has an 

even amount of objects. We do this by 

counting them out one at a time and then 

checking that each group has the same 

amount. 

If I had a 6 apples and 3 people… How 

many apples would each person get if I 

shared the apples equally? 

We read ‘The Monsters’ Party’ last week. 

Kindergarten had a lot of fun designing and 

making their own monster. We wrote about 

the special powers that our Monsters had! 

What power would your Monster have? 

In Southern Ocean we looked at Kadinsky’s 

Concentric Circles for Art. The students 

listened to classical music as they worked 

and we created our own interpretation of his 

concentric circles. Did you know that 

Kadinsky could see colour when listening to 

music?    

Ms Jacklin 

R y l s t o n e  R e v i e w  

 

 

1-2 

We had so much fun with our Crazy Hair.  

Thank you to all the parents / grandparents / 

relatives and friends who helped to produce 

some truly amazing hairdos for this special 

day.  The enthusiasm shown by the children 

was heart-warming to say the least!  We 

have continued to learn about bees.  On 

Monday, we watched an informative video 

so we could learn about harvesting honey 

from a bee box.  The children can tell you 

what tools are used, why the safety gear is 

worn, why certain frames are chosen and 

not others, how the honey is removed from 

the frame and how all the excess beeswax is 

separated from the actual honey. We then 

followed a guided drawing lesson to draw 

our own honey bee.  These look brilliant!  All 

individual and all recognisable as a bee.  In 

Numeracy last week we concentrated on 

the multiplication skill of grouping and this 

week, on working out the volume of objects.  

We are practising our catching skills and 

learning how to bounce pass a ball to our  

 

partner.  We have also been learning some 

dances to warm ourselves up on these cold 

days.  We can all do the Heel-Toe Polka, 

which is a progressive Bush Dance!  We have 

also mastered the Chicken Dance and the 

Hockey Pokey so we are ready for any 

upcoming school discos!  Now we are 

learning some songs to sing together.  We 

are trying to master Kookaburra Sits in the 

Old Gum Tree as a round, at the moment.  

The Southern Ocean is a very productive 

and fun place to be!   

Mrs D 
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In the Atlantic Ocean we have been 

focusing on multiplication and division. We 

have also been looking at rounding 

numbers to the nearest ten, hundred and 

thousand.  

The students have created some great 

artworks linked to their science unit about 

living and non-living things. They have each 

completed a drawing of a robin and 

created a leaf artwork using different 

techniques.  

We hope to see you at our class assembly 

item on Friday.  

Miss Burns 

Atlantic Ocean (3-4) 

Pacific Ocean (5-6) 

This week in the Pacific Ocean for sport we have been 

doing lawn bowls with Mr Clarke. He showed us how 

disabled people play lawn bowls and what they used to 

play. He told us a man played lawn bowls for Australia on 

a skateboard. We all had a turn in wheelchairs, with 

blindfolds and with ramps. It was really fun.  

Unfortunately Mr Clarke’s last week was week 5 and we 

wish he could have stayed for longer. Everyone in the 

Pacific Ocean had such a good time doing lawn bowls 

with Mr Clarke.  

Sophie and Ryan 
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Hot Milo Fridays & Recycling 

Come and warm your hands around a 

cup of warm Milo while you sit and chat 

with some friends on Friday mornings.  At 

the cost of $1, it is a fun and sociable way 

to finish off a week at school with friends. 

We are still collecting cans, poppers and 

plastic bottles for recycling.  Please 

remind your child if you are sending a 

drink to school with them in one of these 

forms of packaging, that it can be 

recycled.  The SRC appreciates all the 

donations families have been making to 

this form of their fundraising. 

SRC 
 

 

 

SRC News  

Grab a hot 

Milo on Friday 

mornings 

R y l s t o n e  R e v i e w  

Zone Cross Country   Book Club 
A full report on this wonderful event will 

appear in the next newsletter along with 

some fabulous photos (hopefully).  We  

do hope that everyone who represented 

Rylstone Public School today enjoyed  

their run and represented their school  

with pride.   

Mrs D 

Thank you to everyone who ordered books 

from Book Club again this time.  All orders 

have been given to children during the 

course of this week.  The new 

brochures should possibly go 

home with children next week! 

Mrs D 

 
Last term we introduced parents to the 

Sentral Parent Portal with the booking of 

parent teacher interviews. If you didn’t 

manage to set up your portal for the 

bookings now is the time to do so. Parents 

should have received a letter or an email 

with instructions on how to setup their 

portal and then link to their children. This 

can be done on a computer or a phone/

tablet via the Sentral app.  See the links 

below for videos explaining how to set up 

your portal.  If you would like some help 

you are welcome to call the office or make 

a time to come in and help me set you up. 

Next term we hope to introduce a new 

digital newsletter format as well as giving 

parents access to the attendance module. 

Ms Grant 

     

https://vimeo.com/sentraleducation/

review/270556778/afb17936f0 

https://vimeo.com/sentraleducation/

review/269839565/72209ea987 

Getting Ready to Go Digital 

Curl for a Cure—Crazy Hair Day 
The Maher family would like to give a huge 

thank you to our wonderful school 

community for hosting CRAZY HAIR DAY. 

Everyone was blown away by the effort that 

was put into creating some spectacular hair 

dos. Thanks to the generosity and the love 

of Nonna’s beautiful donuts, our little school 

raised $660.15. This goes to Will’s charity, 

Juvenile Diabetes Research Foundation. 

Who are working tirelessly to find a cure for 

Type 1 Diabetes. Thank you!  

Rachel Maher 

https://vimeo.com/sentraleducation/review/270556778/afb17936f0
https://vimeo.com/sentraleducation/review/270556778/afb17936f0
https://vimeo.com/sentraleducation/review/269839565/72209ea987
https://vimeo.com/sentraleducation/review/269839565/72209ea987
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P&C News 

**** CANTEEN MEAL DEAL *** 

Friday 14th June 2019 

 

Pumpkin Soup and roll    $3 

Toasted Sandwich 

 Ham/cheese     $2.50 

 Cheese       $2 

 

Juice popper       $2 

Choc milk        $2 

Strawberry milk       $2 

If you would like to place an order, please write your child’s 

name, class and order on a brown paper bag, include the 

money required (correct change is always appreciated!) and 

return to the school office by Tuesday 11th June 2019. 

Please note: no late orders will be accepted. 

Raffle Fundraiser 

Thank you to everyone who has supported our raffle this 

term. Congratulations to the prize-winners: 1st Prize: Orlando 

McCouat, 2nd Prize: Renee Murray, 3rd Prize: Marilyn Comer. 

Canteen Meal Deal 

Our next canteen meal deal will be on Friday 14 June. 

Please see menu attached to this newsletter. Orders are due 

Tuesday 11 June. 

Uniform Shop 

The Uniform Shop is open every Friday morning from 9am-

9.30am. The Shop can now accept electronic payments, 

both credit and debit cards and cash is also welcome! If you 

need to make a purchase and cannot come in at this time 

please call Sandra on 0419 149 478 to arrange another time.  

School Banking 

Students need to bring their deposit and deposit book to the 

Uniform Shop on Fridays from 9am - 9.20am. 

If you would like your child to join the program, or need 

further info see the Commonwealth Bank website https://

www.commbank.com.au/banking/school-banking.html 

Next Meeting 

Monday 24th June, 3.30pm in the School Hall. All welcome! 

Sandra Stroud 

President 

rylstonepandc@gmail.com 

https://www.commbank.com.au/banking/school-banking.html
https://www.commbank.com.au/banking/school-banking.html
mailto:rylstonepandc@gmail.com


Rylstone Public School 

25-27 Mudgee Street  

Rylstone NSW 2849 

Phone: 02 6379 1404 

Fax: 02 6379 1532 

E-mail: rylstone-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Webpage:  http://www.rylstone-schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/Rylstone-Public-School 

Skoolbag app: available from App Store, Play Store & Windows Store 

 

 

REMINDERS & PERMISSION NOTES DUE  

Earn & Learn Stickers can be dropped at the office 

P&C lunch orders due to school office 11th June 2019  

Year 6 Shirt Orders due NOW  


